
Testimony Opposed to HB 4138 
 
Dear Congress, I’m writing this letter in opposition to HB 4138.  I am a third generation Oregonian who’s 
entire families have been born, publicly educated and owned their own private businesses in Oregon ( I 
think that makes me a minority :)  .    We have lived around or on, the Willamette River for a long time. 
During that time our families have learned to swim, fish, boat driving and water ski on the Willamette 
River.   It would be a shame to limit or deny other families from these very Oregonian activities.   Please 
vote no on HB 4138 and preserve all the family fun on the Willamette river, just like we have for the last 
100 years.  
Thank you, Jim Morse 
 


